
Dos Rios Light Rail Station Project

C o n s t r u c t i o n  S c h e d u l e  

The new Dos Rios Station will be located on the Blue Line, on North 12th 

Street between Richards Boulevard and Sunbeam Avenue in Sacramento. 

R i d e r  I m pac t

Light rail service will 
not be impacted until 
summer 2025. 

L e a r n  M o r e C o n tac t  u s

sacrt.com/dosrios dosrios@sacrt.com

C o m m u n i t y  I m pac t

Road closures will be in place for 
two years starting in November 
2024 on Ahern Street and Sproule 
Ave. Local property owners will 
continue to have access.  

P r oj e c t  Bac kg r o u n d  

The Dos Rios Station is part of a larger 
community development initiative, which 
includes affordable housing, supported by a $23 
million Transformative Climate Communities 
(TCC) Grant from the California Strategic 
Growth Council. This project aims to bring 
environmental, health, and economic benefits to 
Sacramento’s underserved communities. 

November 18, 2024:  

Ahern Ave and Sproule Ave will be closed (pending 

City approval). Only local property owners will 

have access during the two-year closure.  


Late 2024 – Early 2025:  

Retaining wall construction at Loaves and 


Fishes parking lot.  


July 2025:  

First weekend light rail service disruption 


for new outbound track work.  


October 2025:  

Second and third weekend service disruptions 


to finalize outbound track work.  


April 2026:  

Fourth weekend service disruption to 


switch to the new inbound track.



September 2026:  

Station construction is expected to be completed.  


Please note that this schedule may shift due to 

weather or other factors. 
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